Amoco Production Company

501 WestLake Park Boulevard
Post Office Box 3092
Houston, Texas 77253

October 14, 1992

State of New Mexico

Oil Conservation Division
P.O. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Jerry Sexton, Supervisor - District 1
File: KWB-WF
Gentlemen:

Pressure Test Charts

South Mattix Federal Unit Well Nos. 41,42,43, & 44
Fowler Upper Yeso Pool

Sec. 15, T-24S, R-37E

Lea County, New Mexico

Reference your letter of October 7, 1992, requesting pressure test charts on subject
wells. These wells were tested when they were completed. The charts for three of these
wells have been lost. The chart for well number 41 was sent to the Bureau of Land
Management. We have attached a copy of this chart for your records.

It will be necessary for us to re-test the remaining three wells since the charts were lost.
This work will be done in the near future and the original charts forwarded to your
office,.

If additional information is required, please contact Howard Black at (713) 584-7213.
Sincerely yours,

K W. Brand,

K.W. Brand t8
Administrative Services Manager

Attachments
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